
Mark  Twain  part  of  USFS
program on South Shore
This year’s evening program series at the Lake of the Sky
Amphitheater will close out Aug. 26 with “An Evening with Mark
Twain.”  The  program,  which  begins  at  7pm,  features  local
favorite MacAvoy Lane recounting Twain’s significant role in
the history of the Lake Tahoe Basin.

The local U.S. Forest Service’s nonprofit organization, the
Tahoe Heritage Foundation, accepts a $2 per person donation to
help defray costs.

Come get a chuckle and go back in time for this one-hour
living history presentation at the center’s Lake of the Sky
Amphitheater, located on Highway 89 toward Emerald Bay.
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